
 

This term, the Year 4 children are learning about: 

Early civilisations! 

Having already begun to learn about this topic this term, the Year 4 children 

will continue to develop their understanding by focusing specifically on ‘Early 

Islamic Civilisations’ after the half term break. 

During half term, we would like you to find out more about this topic at 

home and complete a special project to showcase what you have learnt. You 

can show what you have learnt by creating a booklet, poster, model, display, 

PowerPoint or video. 

When we return to school after half term, you will need to bring in your 

completed project, which will be displayed in the school. 

The best projects will feature in the school newsletter! 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Remember to choose a topic that you find interesting and to 

present in a way that will be eye-catching and attractive! 
 

Your special project is due on Monday 26th February 2024 

 Special Project 

Year 4 

 


